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We have put together a comprehensive list of Kaurna cultural performers who can 
support your event. The names listed below are external cultural community 
members who may be able to assist you.  

Please be aware that if you decide to engage with any of the performers listed below, it’s an agreement between 
you and the performer, as they are not employed through the University of Adelaide. Wirltu Yarlu has no 
responsibility or involvement in this agreement, and we are not aware of the fees and requirements of the 
performers. You will need to contact them directly.  

• Robert Taylor - robt115@outlook.com  

• Jack Buckskin - kumakaaru@outlook.com  

• Isaac Hannam - isaachannam@hotmail.com  

• Uncle Frank Wanganeen - frank.wanganeen@gmail.com  

 

Alternatively, you may elect to play the University’s Welcome to Country video and perform a Kaurna 
acknowledgement.  

 

Welcome to Country 
Performers 

mailto:robt115@outlook.com
mailto:kumakaaru@outlook.com
mailto:isaachannam@hotmail.com
mailto:frank.wanganeen@gmail.com
https://youtu.be/YUJX6Nq_4Do?si=Iv336oCe_Tdw1w5d
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/wirltu-yarlu/cultural-advice#acknowledgement-of-country
https://www.adelaide.edu.au/wirltu-yarlu/cultural-advice#acknowledgement-of-country

